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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I hope this letter finds you and your family well. 

As unbelievable as it sounds, I am already beginning to formulate plans for next session (2022-

23) and how the school may be organised regarding class structure. It would be most helpful for 

me to know if you are planning to leave the school at the end of this current session if your child 

is currently in Primary 1 to Primary 6. If this is the case, or if it becomes the case, can I ask you to 

notify the school via the school email address (bushesenquiries@renfrewshire.gov.uk) as soon as 

is possible. I would greatly appreciate your help in this matter. 

 

Kindest Regards 

 

Craig McCrorie 

Head Teacher 
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